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As a submitter, you have the opportunity to be 
heard by Council in support of your submission.

Please select one of the following options. 
 

 I wish to speak to my submission    

 I do not wish to speak to my submission 

Would you prefer your contact details be withheld 
when submissions are made available online? 

 Yes    No
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If you wish to be heard, we will contact you to let you know the time you have 
been allocated to address Council. You can have up to 10 minutes to speak in 
support of your submission. 

Please note, Council hearings are open to the public and will be livestreamed.

Privacy Statement: In accordance with the Local Government Act 2002, all submissions will be made available online as part of 
the decision-making process. Please refer to www.bullerdc.govt.nz/privacy or contact Council for a copy of Council’s Privacy 
Statement.

Submission number: Office use only

Class 4 gaming venue application from the Cosmopolitan Hotel

An application has been made to increase the number gaming machines in an existing a new Class 4 gaming venue 
known as Cosmopolitan Hotel from six machines to nine machines. 

An application has been submitted by The Trust Community Foundation Ltd, 5 Langstone Lane, Northcote, Christchurch 8052 to the Buller 
District Council to increase gaming machines in an existing Class 4 gambling venue at the premises known as the Cosmopolitan Hotel, 136 
Palmerston Street, Westport 7825.

The current number of gaming machines on the premises is six. The application requests an additional three gaming machines, bringing the 
total number of nine machines to be approved. 
 
You can view the Cosmopolitan Hotel’s full application on Council’s website.

Any person can make a written submission on this application, online or using a paper form. Submissions open on Friday 26 July and close 
4:30 pm on Friday 9 August 2024.



1. Do you support the application to increase the gaming machines?  

 Yes   No   

2. Do you want to include any comments outlining your reasons for either supporting or opposing the increase of gaming 
machines?

Email 
licenses@bdc.govt.nz with the subject Gaming 
machines if you have any questions.

Online 
Visit Council’s website for more infomation under 
Have your say - Class 4 Gaming Venue Application 
Cosmopolitan Hotel.

Submissions can be completed online on Council’s 
website.

In person or via post 
Return completed forms to the mail slot at Council‘s 
Offices in Brougham Street or the Reefton Visitor & 
Service Centre, or send to PO Box 21, Westport 7866.

Have a read 
The application can be viewed at Council’s offices 
and libraries in Westport and Reefton.

Submissions can be made during the consultation 
period: Friday 26 July to 4:30pm Friday 9 August  
2024. Late submissions will not be accepted.

Need more room? You can attach extra pages – just make sure they’re A4 and 
that you include your name and contact information.

There are a number of ways you can find out more about the 
application to increase gaming machines and get a copy of the 
application, or make a submission:

For more information or for 
sending us your submission

Have
your
say!

Your submission


